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Discontinuation of Biatain® Soft-Hold 15x15cm (ELA276) and 10x20cm 

(ELA275) 

Dear Customer, 

Coloplast’s purpose is to make life easier for people with intimate healthcare needs. 

Innovation is part of our legacy, and we are committed to developing clinically relevant 

products and services that benefit patients and healthcare systems alike. 

 

Coloplast Wound and Skin Care are replacing Biatain® Soft-Hold with Biatain® Silicone 

Non-Border.  The Biatain® Silicone Non-Border range benefits from the same unique 

3DFit Technology you are familiar with and is also available in a wider range of sizes to 

simplify choice. 

 

Biatain® Silicone Non-Border minimises the risk of leakage and maceration: 

✓ Absorbs vertically to protect the periwound skin from maceration. 

✓ Conforms to the wound bed* to reduce gap formation and exudate pooling. 

✓ Retains exudate under compression to reduce risk of leakage. 

 

Biatain® Silicone Non-Border ordering codes: 

 
 

Biatain® Soft-Hold foam dressings 15x15cm (ELA276) and 10x20cm (ELA275) have been 

discontinued and will only be available while stocks last. To avoid disruption for you and 

your patients, change to Biatain® Silicone Non-Border with 3DFit Technology where 

clinically appropriate.  

 

If you need more information or support to make the change, please contact the 

Coloplast Product Support Specialists on 0330 1755836 or at 

woundcareuk@coloplast.com. 

 

 

*Conformability may vary across product design 
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